BCU offers loans for small business owners,
says more money is coming

BATTLE CREEK, Mich. — Battle Creek Unlimited (BCU) announced it will be providing at least
$500,000 in loans to small businesses in Battle Creek who have been negatively impacted by
coronavirus disease 2019, or COVID-19, and adversely affected by Executive Order No. 2020-9.

READ MORE HERE
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